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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 1 November 2017 1:24 PM
To: Raewyn Bleakley
Subject: Proposed wording para 3 ... East-West link

Raewyn 

Following our discussion, can you please let me know if this OK. 

“I am looking to make decisions on the GPS over the next few weeks that would implement this response.
As part of the normal consultation process, I would welcome the Board identifying how it could respond to
the priority above, alongside any comments the Board has on adjustments that might need to be made to
the Government Policy Statement for land transport (GPS) to implement this response”. 

Thank you 

Kind regards 
 

From: Raewyn Bleakley  
Sent: Wednesday, 1 November 2017 11:16 a.m. 
To:  
Cc: Helen White; Bryn Gandy 
Subject: Re: East-West link 

 

Thanks for the updated version. 

We have two comments: 
One very important point is to take out references to “Motorway” as it is not a motorway.  It is a 
60km/hr arterial.  We recommend you call it “East West Link” throughout. 

The second point is in regard to the letter and we would ask that the wording of the below para have
the context added around the Board’s being consulted as part of GPS development.  New wording 
which we ask you consider inserting is in capitals below: 

I would welcome the Board identifying how it could make its response.  AS YOU ARE AWARE 
THE GPS IS DEVELOPED AFTER CONSULTATION WITH THE NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY 
BOARD SO I WOULD WELCOME ANY comments the Board has on adjustments that might need 
to be made to the Government Policy Statement for land transport (GPS) to implement this 
response. 

Many thanks. 

Raewyn Bleakley 
General Manager - Governance, Stakeholders and Communications  

Withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982
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On 1/11/2017, at 10:26 AM,  wrote: 

SEEMAIL 
  
Hello Raewyn 
  
This has been modified slightly from the version you saw earlier.  
  
Please let me know if you have any further changes by 11:30am today. 
  
Thank you and kind regards 

 
  
  
  
  

 
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT 
 
Wellington (Head Office) | 318 Lambton Quay, Wellington Central | PO Box 3175 | Wellington 6011 
| NEW ZEALAND | Tel: +64 4 439 9000 |  
 
Auckland | NZ Government Auckland Policy Office | 45 Queen Street | PO Box 106238 | Auckland 
City | Auckland 1143 | NEW ZEALAND | Tel: +64 4 439 9000 |  
 
Disclaimer: This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient. It may contain information 
which is confidential, proprietary or the subject of legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient 
you must delete this email and may not use any information contained in it. Legal privilege is not 
waived because you have read this email. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 
<OC05388_BP05710.doc> 

  
Find the latest transport news, information, and advice on our website:  
www.nzta.govt.nz 

This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient.  It may contain information which is confidential, 
proprietary or the subject of legal privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient you must delete this email and may 
not use any information contained in it.  Legal privilege is not waived because you have read this email. RE
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